

McGeady Sisneros P.C.

Email: RaeAn.Waldheim@denvergov.org

Email: dencc@denvergov.org

450 E. 17th Avenue, Suite 400 Denver, Colorado 80203-1214 303.592.4380 tel 303.592.4385 fax www.mcgeadysisneros.com

June 24, 2014

VIA EMAIL

County Assessor City and County of Denver, Colorado 201 West Colfax, Dept. 406 Denver, CO 80202

City Council City and County of Denver 1437 Bannock St., Rm. 451 Denver, CO 80202

Re: Proposed GCC Metropolitan District Nos. 1 and 2

Dear Sir or Madam:

In compliance with Section 39-1-110(1)(a), C.R.S., the proposed GCC Metropolitan District Nos. 1 and 2 (the "Districts"), hereby notify you that the Districts anticipate being organized in November, 2014. The Districts also submit the following notice and related documents:

- 1. The Districts intend to certify a tax in the calendar year 2014 for collection in calendar year 2015.
 - 2. A legal description of each of the Districts is attached.
 - 3. A map of each of the Districts is attached.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

McGeady Sisneros, P.C.

/s/ JENNIFER S. HENRY

Jennifer S. Henry Paralegal

Attachments